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EAST WINDSOR PUBLIC SCHOOLS
PUBLIC NOTICE FOR DESTROYING RECORDS

East Windsor Public Schools, Department of Special Education, will be destroying records, pursuant to
the State of Connecticut and federal regulations.

The records will be destroyed on March 28, 2025. Records are for students from the graduating class of
2017 (special education records) and include records for students who attended East Windsor Public
Schools but did not graduate from East Windsor. Former students who would like to obtain their records
should make an appointment by calling the office of the Director of Special Education at 860.623.3346
(ext. 7403) prior to March 28, 2025.



